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NEWSLETTER  Friday 24th January 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
30.1.25 Captivating Creatures visiting Acorns 
3.2.25 5.30pm SATs Information evening for Y6 
6.2.25 Willow Class Trip Hands on History Museum 
14.2.25 School Closes Half Term 
24.2.25 School Opens Spring 2 
26.2.25 Cherry Class Hull Archaeology Museum 

(Romans) 
5.3.25 Oak & Ash Classes Greek Day 
10 & 11.3.25 Open Evenings 
WC 31.3.25 Month of the Military Child 
1.4.25 1.30pm Easter Craft Afternoon 
2.4.25 Chestnut Class Trip Hornsea Museum 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
25.4.25 Non Uniform Day – Purple Up 
WC 12.5.25 KS2 SATs 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
4.6.25 School Nurse Visit Y6 (puberty) & Y5 Girls 
23.6.25 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day 
25.6.24 1.30pm Infants Sports Day 
8.7.25 1.30pm KS2 End of Year Production 
9.7.25 6.00pm KS2 End of Year Production 
11.7.25 3.30-5.30 Summer Fair 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 99%!! 
Willow & Chestnut Classes had the highest attendance of 
100%! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
SATs Information Evening 
Parents, carers and children in Year 6 are warmly invited to 
attend a SATs information meting on Monday 3rd February at 
5.30pm. Miss Hobson will talk through the statutory 
assessment process, what we do in school and offer top tips 
on how you can help. 
Headers 
I am delighted to tell you that our Spring Term Headers are… 

Evie 
Imam 
Keiran 
Oliver 

Congratulations to them all! They were voted for by all staff 
and I am sure they will do an amazing job!  
 
 

Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend! 
Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
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